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April 14, 2011 - The Fannin County District Clerk is hosting a Passport Fair in Bonham on
Saturday, April 30, from 9 a.m. until 1 p.m. to provide passport information to U.S. citizens and
to accept passport applications. The fair will be held on the second floor of the Fannin County
Courthouse located at 101 E. Sam Rayburn Dr. in Bonham (downtown Bonham square).

  

U.S. citizens must present a valid passport book when entering or re-entering the United States
by air. U.S. citizens entering the United States from Canada, Mexico, the Caribbean and
Bermuda at land borders and sea ports of entry must present a passport book, passport card, or
other travel documents approved by the U.S. government.

Information on the cost and how to apply for a U.S. passport is available at travel.state.gov or
http://www.co.fannin.tx.us/ips/cms/departments/districtClerk.html. U.S. citizens may also obtain
passport information by phone, in English and Spanish, by calling the National Passport
Information Center toll-free at 1-877-487-2778.

For more information, contact the District Clerk's office at (903) 583-7459.
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